
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
This report provides an overview of current programs and services available within the Lambton Kent District 
School Board. 

 

The Comprehensive Report on Special Education Programs and Services, 2021 reflects the work being done 
by the Program Review Committees, changes that have resulted from the reviews and new legislation, existing 
programs and services for exceptional students throughout the district and future directions. 

 

This report has been designed in accordance with the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms, the Ontario 
Human Rights Code, the Education Act and regulations made under the act, and any other relevant legislation. 
It is available on our website and at the Education Centres in Sarnia and Chatham. 

 

An appropriate guide for parents has been developed to provide information regarding identification, 
placement and review procedures. This guide is available in each school in the District and is available in 
Braille, large print or audio-tape upon request.  Refer to Section 2.4, Appendix 2.4.2 to see a copy of  
Understanding the IPRC Process - A Parent Guide. 
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Section 2:  SPECIAL EDUCATION PROGRAMS 

AND SERVICES 

2.1.1: Preamble 


